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20 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
 Again, Much Below Expectations 

 

The EIA reported  an injection of 20 Bcf natural gas into storage for the week ended Aug. 27 (The lowest 
injection in the last ten years: See the first chart below). The average of expectations was 25 Bcf so the 
bullish report sent prices higher. 

The October contract had already increased by 31 cents during the two previous trading days due 
to production disruption caused by Hurricane Ida and concerns about well below average natural gas 
storage levels for the coming winter heating season.  
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